
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Birthdays and Anniversaries 
 

TODAY  Trish Boswell 
December 15th Bria Kaliff 
December 16th LeAnn Petersen 
December 19th Riley Kaliff 
 

Contact Information 
 

Elders: Spencer Clouse, Chairman/Secretary 
402-314-0369 spencerclouse@hotmail.com 
Blake Burgess, Treasurer 402-710-2874 
blake@burgessacegroup.com 
Jim Brekke 402-366-0282 
*Please contact one of the elders if you have a church need that arises 

 

Kids: Linda Buller 402-366-4820 
autocraft27@gmail.com 
 

Facility: Blake Burgess 402-710-2874 
yorkacehardware@hotmail.com 
 

Kitchen: LeAnn Petersen 402-366-7753 
leannpetersen@gmail.com 
*If you would like to provide snacks, please contact LeAnn 
 

Bulletin: Michelle Clouse 402-641-2268 
michelleleaclouse@hotmail.com 
*announcements need to be submitted prior to noon on Thursday of each week 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

PO Box 92, 701 Platte Avenue York, NE 68467 
Phone: 402 362-7740 

Email: info@yorkefree.com 
website: www.yorkefree.com 
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Welcome to York Evangelical Free Church 
 

December 10, 2017 10:00 a.m. 
 

 
Welcome & Worship 
 
Lighting of Advent Candle 
 Pohlmeier Family 
 
Worship through Singing 
  
 
Kid’s Story 
 
 
Announcements 
 
 
Worship through Giving 
  
 
Worship through Video 
 
 
Closing 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Nursery 
Our Nursery is located off the right side of the conference room, which 
is through the west door of the sanctuary.  
 

Sunday School 
Adult Sunday School takes place in the conference room at 9 am 
Children Pre-K through 8th grade meet downstairs at 9 am 
 

Fellowship 
Feel free to join us in the foyer each Sunday morning at 9:30 am for a 
time of fellowship and snacks 

Prayer & Praises 
 

▪ Pray for Barb & Steve Buller’s son-in-law, Paul Penke. He has a been 
diagnosed with a brain tumor and is scheduled for surgery on 
December 15th. They have set up a caringbridge webpage if you 
would like to keep up with the most recent updates: 
https://www.caringbridge.org/visit/paulpenke 

▪ Praise for Victor Henry, boyfriend of Marcy Holsten, and all his 
comrades. They were all accounted for and returned safely on 
Monday. Continued prayers for safety for him as he serves in Syria 
and all our troops who continue to serve throughout the world. 

▪ Pray for Melody Real and healing of her health needs. She has been 
dealing with some illness recently and this last week developed 
unexplained swelling in one leg. 

▪ Pray for our church as we embark on a new journey and that we 
faithfully seek God’s guidance as we move forward. 
 

Health Concerns 
 

▪ Ray Makovicka 
▪ Stan & Karen Michel’s granddaughter Ashley 
▪ Casey Burgess’s Dad, Mark Jost 
 

Healthy Pregnancies 
 

▪ Leah Pohlmeier 
▪ Tiffani Wymer 

 
 

Announcements 
 

▪ VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! Do you enjoy having snacks during the 
morning fellowship time? If so, please consider providing or 
donating snacks for this special time. While it’s understood that 
everyone is busy, it would be great if we could have an additional  
7-10 people bring a snack 2-3 times a year. There are currently 
only 5 families serving in this giving ministry and we do not want 
this to become a burden for them. A list for 2018 will be made 
within the next two weeks. Please contact LeAnn Petersen or 
Michelle Clouse to be added. If the week you are assigned doesn’t 
work for you, there is always someone willing to change weeks. If 
baking just isn’t your thing, that’s ok, the grocery stores make great 
stuff! Just about any type of food is appreciated, but a simple 
cookie or muffin is all that is needed. If you prefer to not be on the 
list, pre-packaged donations to help stock the kitchen pantry would 
be appreciated. Thank you for considering being a part of this 
ministry. 

▪ The Salvation Army is looking for Red Kettle Bell Ringers for the 
Walmart and Grand Central locations! If you are interested in 
helping, please talk to Michelle Clouse. It is preferred to sign-up for 
at least a 2-hour shift. 100% of the donations that are collected will 
benefit the families in need for York County (90% for housing, 
utilities, food, and clothing; 10% for the York County Disaster Relief 
Program). 


